
Town of Stoddard

Planning Board

Town Hall – 7 PM

Tuesday, August 3, 2021

Pledge

Roll Call: Jane McOsker – Chair, Paul Crosby – Vice Chair, Chris Madden – 
Selectmen Representative, Vickie Williams, Jason Russell and Harry Power – 
Alternate

Guest – Herbert Healy – ZBA Chairman

Correspondence:

Budget

Unfinished Business:

Fibercast – Planning Board is sending a letter to ask for a meeting on site 
with the owner for Tax Map 125 Lot 12 to address the conditions placed on 
this site by the Planning Board.

Commercial/Industrial article – will get in touch with the NHDOT (New 
Hampshire Dept of Transportation. Will Check with Southwestern Municipal 
too. Harry brought a a copy of the Route 9 map. Will make copies for the 
board members.

New Business:

CPO- Herbert Healy brought to the attention of the Planning Board that 
somethings may have been typed incorrectly  in Articles 4, 6 & 7. The 
Planning Board will review copy of the CPO and make the necessary 
corrections.

Meeting Adjourned 7:45 PM

Vickie Williams - Secretary 


